## ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

## BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

November 26, 1969

ATTENDEES: Gene Horton

Hal Neeley
Rose Hager
Dick Chandler
Gene Lindquist
Roy Hatch
Vince Lipovsky
Bob Scott
Jerry Hammack
Harry Jennings

## MINUTES

Gene Lindquist recommended that Roger Hobart contact the District Governer for decision on League City being included in Space Center.

No report on rewrite of new member procedure.

K. Mitchim submitted resignation from Board of Directors. Not accepted by the Board.

The following accepted by the Board for membership:

Clifton Gardiner Richard W. Johnson

L. G. Garcia A. B. Olsen

John M. Arbuckle

Construction - TV towers Computer Systems - Marketing

Veterinarian

Spacecraft Displays Management Insurance - Estate Planning

Roger Hobart recommended that as many Board members and Club members attend the December 17, 1969 dinner meeting at Rice. President of Rotary International to visit.

Roger read recommendation of Jim Colovin for advertisement in News Citizen on "Best wishes for Cross Country at Austin, 12/13/69. Gene Horton to endeavor to have in paper as a public service.

Roy Hatch reported on International committee.

Hal Neeley reported on Rotary Foundation.

Vince Lipovsky reported on Occupational information.

April 17 will be Career Day.

Vince Lipovsky to pay for Roster mailing for December.

Gene Horton presented suggestion - poster for Drug Awareness. \$75.00 for 500. Jerry Hammack moved that money be approved. Seconded by Rose Hager, passed.

Harry J. Jennings Secretary